

WORKSHEET 31/10/2021

Grade 7 – Review Unit 3

I. Read and answer the questions.

Collecting eggcups

People collect a large variety of objects: stamps, postcards, dolls. Some people collect objects which are connected with historic events or with famous people. But one of the strangest collections is that of eggcups. Kevin Murphy of Bradford in Yorkshire has 10,000 of **them**. Not surprisingly, his favourite eggcup is one in the shape of a typical Yorkshireman. Kevin's hobby began seven years ago, after he lent an elephant eggcup to a granddaughter who took such a liking to it that she insisted on keeping it. Kevin saw a few eggcups he liked at a sale at a local shop, and started collecting them.

Others like Kevin's eggcups too. 'I have just bought a replacement for one of my favourites, which mysteriously disappeared last week,' he said.

1. What is the strange collection mentioned in the reading passage?

- A. collecting stamps B. collecting postcards C. collecting eggcups

2. The word 'them' in line 4 refers to

- A. collections B. eggcups C. Yorkshire

3. When did Kevin begin to collect eggcups?

- A. When he was 7 years old B. 7 years ago C. when his granddaughter was 7

4. Where did Kevin's first eggcups come from?

- A. A local shop B. His granddaughter C. Bradford

5. What happened to one of his favourite eggcups last week?

- A. It disappeared. B. He lent it to a friend. C. He sold it.

II. Odd one out

1. A. blanket B. calarie C. donate D. alalrgy
2. A. help B. benefit C. elderly D. gareden
3. A. volunteer B. collage C. community D. doctor
4. A. provide B. individual C. situation D. children
5. A. tutor B. student C. university D. discuss

III. Put the words in the correct sound

<i>gold</i>	<i>book</i>	<i>get</i>	<i>garden</i>	<i>clothes</i>
<i>glass</i>	<i>clean</i>	<i>homework</i>	<i>skill</i>	<i>give</i>

IV. Odd one out

1. A. donate B. provide C. encourage D. benefit
2. A. clean B. street C. house D. wall
3. A. individual B. industrial C. essential D. environmental
4. A. graffiti B. draw C. painting D. collage
5. A. homeless B. elderly C. people D. disabled

V. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct tense form: Past Simple/ Present Perfect

1.you ever (do)volunteer work?
2. Yes, I (do)volunteer work last month.
3. I (collect)hundreds of old books and clothes for street children so far.
4. My sister wants to raise funds for street children so she (make)hundreds of postcards to sell them.
5. My hobby is carving eggshells and now I (carve)nearly 100.
6. Going home from school yesterday, I (help)an old man to go across the street.
7. Last Tuesday, I (go)home late because there was a traffic jam near my school.
8. At Tet, my mother and her close friends often go to the hospitals to donate cakes, sweets and toys for the sick children there. She (do)it for many years.
9. Lan never (eat)Banh Tet. She will try some this year.
10. Linh is my close friend. We (know)each other for 5 years.

VI. Fill each blank with a word from the box

<i>donate</i>	<i>meals</i>	<i>homeless</i>	<i>help</i>	<i>rubbish</i>
<i>volunteer</i>	<i>rebuild</i>	<i>elderly</i>	<i>visited</i>	<i>went</i>

1. Yesterday Ito school late because I missed the bus.
2. A: Have you ever been to Hoi An?
B: Yes. IHoi An last year.
3. Can you list some reasons why people?
4. Do you like working with children or withpeople?
5. It's good toblood because you can save people's lives.
6. The lakes are full of We should ask our friends to clean them this Sunday.

7. The hurricane was terrible. Many houses are destroyed and many people became
8. They are cold and hungry. They have to live on the street this winter. We should ask people tothem.
9. We can cookand bring them to homeless people.
10. We can ask people to donate warm clothes and help them totheir houses.

II. Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.

1. My hobby is reading comic books. → I *love/ like reading comic books*.
2. Listening to music is Nick's hobby.
→ Nick
3. Tom has collected toy cars for five years.
→ Tom started
4. When did you start playing the guitar?
→ How long?
5. Paul hates watching 3D cartoons.
→ Paul doesn't
6. Her brother is studying medicine at university.
→ Her brother will be.....in the future.
7. Mike finds cycling to school great fun.

→ Mike loves

8. My hobby is swimming and fishing.

→ I

III. Read and choose the answer. *

Look after your body

You need to look after your body if you want it to work 1) (*proper*) and look good. Physical exercise is very good for your bones and muscles and a good diet is essential if you want to be fit and 2) (*health*). You will also find that if you look after your body then this will make you feel more 3) (*attract*) and confident. Don't underestimate how much time and energy you should put into this – but don't turn it into a chore. Meet up with your friends to go 4) (*run*) to the swimming pool together. Or plan your lunches together so that you are not tempted to eat too much unhealthy food. This will mean you can support each other so you will be more 5) (*success*) in what you are trying to achieve. If you stick with this, you will find that your hair will be shiny and you will have clear skin with no spots. As time goes on, you will feel increasingly 6) (*happiness*) and content

with the way you look and your attitude to life and, more 7) (*important*)
you will have fun!

IV. Read the text and answer the questions.

Fat Problems

It's not a good idea to get fat. Being too fat can cause many problems for your body. Your heart suffers the most if you are fat. Fat on your body makes your heart work much harder. This can cause a heart attack. Another problem is that too much fat can increase the amount of sugar in your blood. This can lead to a serious illness called diabetes. Diabetes can cause people to go blind or even die. Doctors are continuing to study these health problems and the effects of being too fat. There is still much they have to learn. However, all of them would agree that being too fat is not good for your health!

A. Choose the best answer.

1. The writer thinks that being fat is

A. healthy B. beautiful C. dangerous D. rich

2. Diabetes may cause people

- A. to increase the amount of sugar in their blood. B. to make their heart work harder
 C. to go blind D. to study health problems
3. Which part of your body suffers the most if you are fat?
 4. What may happen if the sugar in your blood increases?
 5. Can doctors know clearly the effects of being too fat?
 6. What would doctors agree about being too fat?

V. Rewrite.

1. It's good to do physical exercise. (*for*)
 → Physical exercise
2. You can learn things better if you do exercise. (*help*)
 → Exercise
3. Sports and exercise make you feel more self-confident. (*if*)
 → You will
4. Walk for 45 minutes five times a week and you will live longer. (*helps*)
 → Walking
5. Lots of fresh fruit and vegetables will help you to stay healthy. (*want*)
 → Eatto stay healthy.
6. You can keep fit by doing regular exercise and eating healthily. (*you*)
 → Regular exercise and healthy eating

VI. Combine the pairs of sentences to form compound sentences.

Use 'and, or, but, so'.

1. English is usefulit's fun, too.
 2. He's a wonderful dancerhe's a terrible singer.
 3. The city is not too smallit's pretty boring.
 4. Cycling is good for our healthit's quite fun.
 5. Would you like to go ridingwould you prefer to go to the cinema?
 6. Paul takes regular exercisehe's in very good shape.
 7. I like water sportsmy friend hates it.
 8. Nick had toothachehe went to the dentist.

VII. Match the illnesses with the symptoms

<i>Illnesses</i>	<i>Symptoms</i>
1. flu	a. I've got a terrible cough and pains in my chest. I seem to be

	constantly short of breath.
2. food poisoning	b. I feel awful. My temperature is 40°C, and I've got a headache and a runny nose. I've got a sore throat.
3. bronchitis	c. Tom has been unable to sleep recently. He tends not to go out or talk with his friends. And he's unable to concentrate on his study at school. He looks sad and tired most of the time.
4. measles	d. I think it must be something I ate. I was sick all night. I still feel sick now and I've got a terrible stomachache.
5. depression	e. Jane has been off school for a week now. She's got a temperature and she's covered in little red spots. She's completely lost her appetite. She hasn't eaten anything for a few days.

1. 2. 3. 4. 5.

VIII. Odd one out

- | | | | |
|-------------------------------|--------------------|---------------------|-----------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>f</u> armer | B. sh <u>a</u> ke | C. p <u>a</u> rt | D. sh <u>a</u> rk |
| 2. A. <u>c</u> ough | B. <u>c</u> apital | C. <u>c</u> ry | D. <u>c</u> ircus |
| 3. A. <u>c</u> old | B. <u>o</u> ften | C. <u>b</u> ow | D. <u>r</u> ow |
| 4. A. <u>t</u> in | B. <u>f</u> ight | C. <u>c</u> hild | D. <u>c</u> limb |
| 5. A. <u>d</u> onate | B. sh <u>o</u> w | C. p <u>r</u> ovide | D. <u>v</u> ote |
| 6. A. b <u>a</u> k <u>e</u> d | B. liv <u>e</u> d | C. play <u>e</u> d | D. clim <u>b</u> e <u>d</u> |

IX. Choose the word with a different stress syllable

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1. A. provide | B. finish | C. donate | D. protect |
| 2. A. benefit | B. attention | C. recycling | D. collection |
| 3. A. homeless | B. famous | C. polite | D. helpful |
| 4. A. charity | B. donation | C. happiness | D. business |
| 5. A. community | B. activity | C. situation | D. development |

